Killoughteen National School
e-mail: killoughteennationalschool@eircom.net       Tel: (069)61195     Principal: Mr W Curtin
18/05/2018

Dear Parents,
We changed our school tracksuit supplier last year, as it had been difficult to get tracksuits when needed. 
Our new tracksuit is still be wine coloured, with our new school crest, and will have half zip tops and bottoms. They will be ordered directly through the school. 
To facilitate a school group order for next year the Parents’ Association is providing support on two afternoons in the school in June for you to place your order(s). 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday June 1st   & Friday June 8th
They will be available from 2.00pm - 3.30pm and a sample of each size will be available to help you with sizing. Payment must be made on the day you place your order and tracksuits will be delivered to the school in early September when you can collect them.
 
Prices will be: 
4/5 - 10/11 Half Zip €16
4/5 - 10/11 Bottoms €13
Full Set: € 29
 
11/12- 12/13 Half Zip €18
11/12- 12/13 Bottoms €15
Total Set: €33 


For later additional purchases you will also place your order through the school directly. A stock of tracksuits will be maintained in the school throughout the year to ensure delays are avoided when tracksuits are needed. It is however best if you place your initial order in June.

Le Meas, 
Mr Curtin and Parents’ Association


